
NOTICE OF PREPARATION 

To: Mailing list From: City of Brisbane 
Community Development Dept 
50 Park Place 
Brisbane, CA 94005 

Subject:  Notice of Preparation of a Draft Environmental Impact Report-Brisbane Baylands Specific 
Plan 

The City of Brisbane Planning Department will be the Lead Agency and will prepare an 
environmental impact report (EIR) for the Baylands Specific Plan. The project description, location 
and the potential environmental effects are contained in the attached materials.  A copy of the 
Initial Study is not attached.  

We need to know the views of your agency as to the scope and content of the EIR which is germane 
to your agency's statutory responsibilities in connection with the proposed Baylands Specific Plan.   

Notice is further given a Scoping Meeting to solicit input from public agencies, organizations, and 
members of the public regarding the scope and content of the EIR will be held on Tuesday, May 9, 
2023 starting at 7:00 pm, at the Community Room, City Hall, 50 Park Place, Brisbane, CA 94005. 
Details on the meeting can be accessed at: https://www.brisbaneca.org/bayands-nop 

Due to time limits mandated by State law, your response must be sent at the earliest possible date 
but not later than 30 days after receipt of this notice. 

Please send your response to baylands@brisbaneca.org or to John Swiecki, Community 
Development Director, at the address shown above.  We will need the name of a contact person in 
your agency. 

Date: April 25 2023 Signature 
Title: Community Development Director 
Telephone:  415.508.2120  
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